
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

  
Tuesday, November 15, 2016 

 
Year 6 ATSI Transition Day 

 
Dear Parents/Grandparents/Caregiver, 
 
Next Tuesday, 22  November, 2016, Aboriginal students in Year 6 who are planning on attending Eden Marine High 
School in 2017 are invited to attend an Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island transition day. Parents/Carers are required 
to organise transporting their child to and from Eden Marine High School. They may take the school bus to and from 
the high school if necessary.  The day will begin at 9am and conclude at 3:10pm. Children will be met by Mr James 
Ferguson at the school gate. Please see the attached program for more information about the day’s program. 
 
Children will be provided with lunch but will need to bring a water bottle,  hat and wear full school uniform. 
 
Please complete the permission note below and return to school by Friday, November 18. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Vanessa Bain 
Assistant Principal 
 
 

 
 

Permission slip for Year 6 ATSI Transition to High School Note (please return to MPS Office by 18th November)  
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________of class _______________ to participate 

in the Year 6 ATSI Transition to High School day at Eden Marine High School on Tuesday 22nd November, 2016. 

I understand that I am responsible for the transport of my child to and from EMHS and that they may catch the school 

bus if they wish. 

Medical Information: 

My child suffers from________________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact (name and phone number): __________________________________________________ 
 

Signed:__________________________________________ Date:____________________________________ 

 
 
 


